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In conjunction with the 60th anniversary celebration, a 
commemorative video is being professionally produced by LLL 
Leader Lisa Manning who is also an experienced television 
reporter, presenter, and executive producer. The DVD will 
feature interviews with LLL Founders sharing unique insights 
into their collective journey that changed infant feeding 
practices around the world. The video will be available during 
the April 3 - 7, 2017 online International Conference.  

During the anniversary year, it will be available for screening, 
at no cost, at LLL events and Conferences around the world, 
and available for viewing at other events for years to come.  
As the DVD executive producer, Lisa donated her time and 
personal resources towards production.  

To complete the project, $3,700 is still needed. The LLL 
Alumnae Association has made a donation and now asks 
Alumnae members and friends to partner with us with 
individual donations.  

Gifts at all levels are appreciated and 100% of your 
donations to the video via the LLL Alumnae Association 
will be sent to LLLI.  

As of July 29, 2016, a total of $1,015 was donated by the 
following Alumnae members: Jo Brockhaus, Paula Clay, 
Lorelei de la Reza, Fran Dereszynski, Judith Gilbert, Mary 
Gisch, Edna Kelly, La Leche League of Illinois, Valerie 
Moses, Anne Sanger, Judith C. Smith, and Kathleen Van 
Blargan. Lorelei, LLL Leader for 43 years, commented: “With 
love and appreciation to Marian Tompson and Mary Ann 
Kerwin, two cherished Founders—60 years each multiplied by 2 
for my $120 donation. With deepest gratitude.” Due to software/
computer problems, some donors were not listed here. An updated 
total and donor list will be published in the next issue.  

Donate online or by postal mail. Gifts in all amounts are 
still needed. Spread the word to LLL friends about donating to 
the Anniversary DVD! Thank you for your support of this 
important, global project! 

Donate at http://lllalumnae.org/donate Select “LLLI DVD 
Donation.” Choose the amount you wish to donate and 
follow the prompts to complete the process.  
Donate by mail. Use the form below. Send your 
donation to Patti Hope, Treasurer, 2457 Vivian Circle, 
Decatur, GA 30030-1592. 

Recogniziing LLLI Commemorative DVD Donors 
  Photo, left to right: Fran Dereszynski, Gail Moak, Pam Oselka, Janet Jendron, Coordinator Edna Kelly, Sue Steilen, Patti Hope 
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Your donation matters! When you support this historical DVD project, you are building LLL’s legacy! 

Name ________________________________________________ Email __________________________________________  

Address __________________________________________City, state, ZIP code ___________________________________ 

Home phone _____________________________ Cell phone _______________________ Today’s date _________________  

Amount enclosed $_________. Add notation for “LLLI DVD.” Make check payable to “LLL Alumnae Association.”  

Send with check to Patti Hope, Treasurer, 2457 Vivian Circle, Decatur, GA 30030-1592. Thank you!
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RETURN SERVICE 
REQUESTED 

  

     Yes, I want to keep in touch, support the LLL Alumnae Association, and join for $36/year US funds ($44 outside USA) 
✦ My current LLL status:   Active Leader     Former Leader     Current LLL Member     Former LLL Member 
✦ Gift membership for a:   Friend/LLL supporter   Friend of Alum    
 Name ______________________________________________ Home phone (____) _________ Cell phone (____) ____________ 

 Address _______________________________________________  City ______________________________________________ 

 Today’s date ___________Email ________________________________________ State/Province _____ZIP+4 ______________ 
                                                                        Email is needed for membership reminders                                                           

  $ ____   Renewal for __ year(s) $36/year in USA. Outside USA: $44/year, US dollars*  
  $ ____   New member for __ year(s) $36/year in USA. $44/year US dollars* outside USA. You may join/renew for multiple years. 
  $ ____   Gift membership for __ year(s) $36/year in USA. $44/year US dollars* outside USA.  
  $ ____    Tribute Membership for myself and add a tribute to a friend. $56 per one member ($64 US dollars* outside USA).  
 Your name ________________________________________________ (add city & state/country) My tribute to one individual 
________________________________________________(insert one person’s name, city/state/country). Indicate why you wish to 
honor the individual. Content subject to final review by the LLL Alumnae Association. Name published in Continuum and on Alumnae 
website. Insert tribute (up to 15 words) for one person: _______________________________________________________________ 
$ ____ Total Membership. Check payable to LLL Alumnae Association. 
   Mail to: Patti Hope, Treasurer, 2457 Vivian Circle, Decatur, GA 30030-1592. 
      Questions or to inquire about a membership payment, contact Patti at: pjbalances@bellsouth.net  

                                                      Send all memberships and donations to Patti Hope.        Form updated September 10, 2016/FD
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Send all donations to Patti Hope. 
 $ ____    I prefer my donation to be for the LLL Alumnae Association, unrestricted and anonymous. 
 $ ____    Donation to help fund the LLLI 60th Anniversary DVD, p. 11. Write in your amount. Be as generous as you can.  
 $ ____    Donation to LLL Breastfeeding Helpline-US, Your donation will be sent to the Helpline.   
                      My Helpline donation is:  $25    $50    $75     $100      $______ (write in amount) 
 $ ____   My Total Donation. Check payable to LLL Alumnae Association. Mail to Patti Hope, Alumnae Treasurer,  
                      2457 Vivian Circle, Decatur, GA 30030-1592. Questions? Contact Patti at: pjbalances@bellsouth.net  
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To keep the newsletter intact, scan/copy this form before mailing.




